
From: Karie Shelton
To: Alex Eidam
Subject: Fwd: River View Subdivision
Date: Friday, February 11, 2022 3:46:04 PM

﻿

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Karie Shelton <sheltonkarie5@icloud.com>
Date: February 10, 2022 at 10:54:16 AM MST
To: EidamA@ci.missoula.mt.us
Subject: River View Subdivision
 I am writing as a concerned homeowner adjacent to the proposed subdivision. I
feel that the City Council needs to give serious consideration to the existing
conditions on River Road, and the impact that adding an additional 19 homes
would make. Not all council members may be aware that River Road is a main
arterial between Reserve and Russell. It gets a lot of traffic and is almost totally
without curbs and gutters. It is hazardous for the many children who walk,
bike,and skateboard back and forth to Lafray  Park and to the school buses, and to
senior citizens trying to get exercise or access the bus line. In winter, when snow
is plowed to the side, it is necessary to walk in the street. To proceed with this
subdivision without first upgrading River Road would be irresponsible.  I feel it is
an accident waiting to happen as is, let alone with an additional 19 families. 

I appreciate your consideration of this issue. 
Karie Shelton 
615 Carter Court
Sent from my iPad
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